
 

Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 

Suggestion 31 

Jennifer Porteous 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: jenny porteoous
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Victorian Electoral Division Name Change Submission. Melbourne Ports to Monash.
Date: Wednesday, 15 November 2017 6:32:26 PM

To Whom It May Concern.

It has come to my attention that Kate Ashmor, Chair, of the Committee for Monash, recently tendered
a letter to the Redistribution Committee for Victoria, of the Australian Electoral Commission,
proposing that the name of the Electorate of Melbourne Ports, be changed to Monash.
I have read the content of the letter in which the Committee for Monash makes a case for this
proposal, and having studied the life of General Sir John Monash over the last 12 months, I find
myself
in accord with this suggestion.
It seems that this is an historic opportunity to appropriately honour our greatest Australian, and I
commend the submission to the Redistribution Committee, for consideration.

Ordinary Victorian Citizen
Jennifer Porteous




